LAMBDA LETTER
APRIL 2023

MedLambda is the LGBTQ+ organization and MSPA chapter of
Keck School of Medicine. We are happy to provide you with this
month's newsletter featuring local events, international
awareness campaigns, LGBTQ+ health equity organizations, and
opportunities to participate In LGBTQ+ health research.

KEEP IN TOUCH: 2023 LGBTQIA+ SOCAL HEALTH CONFERENCE

May 13th, 2023
@ Website URL Hosted by Kaiser Permanente School of Medicine
Learn more about LGBTQIA+ health topics from
‘ GroupMe queer healthcare professionals and
community members
I .
@m : glt;é%a;; Learn more and register HERE

Medl.ambda Presents:

NAVIGATING SELF DISCLOSURES:
Panel of LGBT\Q+ Physicians

Wednesday, April 5th from 12-1 PM
McKibben 249

Moderated by Dr. Mark Katz

Panelists:
Tracey Samko, MD (Pediatrics)
Alison Taur, MD (Nuclear Medicine)
Zachary Wilson, MD (Emergency Medicine)

LUNCH PROVIDED
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